
Submitter: Katy Drawhorn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2851 

Do not redefine the word “terrorism” to target anyone speaking out on injustice or 

human rights, while pardoning and platforming white supremacists.  

 

There is a long history of federal, state, and local governments using terrorism and 

other related laws for surveillance of Black and brown communities and to silence 

anyone participating in political dissent. We can see that now with Trump having ICE 

detain Mahmoud Khalil.  


